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9 July 2025 

Important: Uniform Update  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

With the temperature increasing again in the next few days and Enrichment 

Week next week, we are temporarily adjusting our uniform policy to keep our 

students comfortable. 

Below are the uniform guidelines that all students are expected to follow: 

Thursday 10th July 

 Blazers and ties are optional. Shirts must be tucked in. 

 Knee-length shorts or pleated skirts are permitted. We may ask students 

to adjust skirts to an appropriate length if necessary. 

 Students should wear black socks and formal black shoes in line with 

our school policy. 

 

Friday 11th July 

To coincide with the celebration carnival and other events, students have the 

option to wear their PE Kit. This includes a St Dunstan's logo PE top, black 

shorts, trainers, and sports socks. Students are also welcome to continue 

wearing their school uniform if they prefer. 

 

Enrichment Week 

Students are not expected to wear school uniform for in-school activities or 

offsite trips. We ask that students dress appropriately for a school setting and 

for the specific activities they will be involved in. Trip leaders will provide any 

further information as required. 

 

Staying Comfortable & Hydrated 

Over the next few weeks, we also recommend the following: 



 

 

 Please send your child with a full water bottle every day to help them 

stay hydrated. 

 Consider having them bring a sensible hat to protect them from the 

sun during breaks. 

 Ensure your child applies sunscreen if they will be outside for extended 

periods, such as during PE lessons or excursions. 

 Short-sleeve shirts can be a cooler choice. 

 

We will send another update at the end of the week with final guidance for 

Enrichment Week activities. In the meantime, please don't hesitate to 

contact us if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely  

 

Mr P Balkwill 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 


